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Term 4 ends : Wednesday, 19 December, 2018 

Term 1 begins : Wednesday, 30 January  2019 

Next P & C Meeting Tuesday, 20 November 6.00pm Staffroom 

DATE:  Monday, 26 November  2018 
TERM 4   WEEK 7 

  Principal:  Drew Green 

Going’s On at KPS... 

1-20 have been visiting the residents at the Whiddon Group. Kyogle Public School students 

regularly visit the home and read their home readers to the 

residents. 

 

 

 

 

3/4 M have had a busy Term and have enjoyed having two teachers, Mrs McCormick 

Monday – Wednesday and Mrs Webb on Thursday and Friday. They have been working 

on mini projects. One of them being, designing and decorating a bauble. They are now 

all getting excited to be doing some Christmas Craft to decorate the room and then 

take home. 

Looking good so far - we can’t wait to see the finished results.  

Last week 
they had 

some 
chickens 

visiting also! 

Year 6 2018 End of Year celebration ~ Wednesday, 5 December 5.30pm 
The Graduation celebration for Year 6 students is drawing nearer. Thanks to all those that 
have paid so far. The Year 6 evening will be an informal gathering of students, families and 
staff to celebrate the end of the primary school years. It will be held at the KPS Hall. The 
night will include a photo booth and nibbles, dancing and the presentation of certificates. 
The cost is $10 per head, students also need to pay this amount. 
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What’s happening 

PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4 Week 7 

Mon 26/11 Intensive Swimming - All week 

Tue 27/11 2W Camp 

Thur 29/11 5-6L to Ballina Waterslide 

Term 4 Week 8 

Mon 3/12 Intensive Swimming  Last week 
KPS v St B Soccer Games KHS 

Tue 4/12 Yr 6 Transition Day KHS 
School Social 5.30pm KPS Hall  

Wed 5/12 Yr 6 Dinner 5.30pm KPS Hall 
Assembly - 1-2M performing 

Fri 7/12 BBQ Aboriginal Families 3.45pm 
Kyogle Pool 

Term 4  Week 9 

Mon 10/12 End of year major assembly  

Tue 11/12 Border Ranges Excursion 5-6S 
Stg 2 Currumbin Excursion 

Wed 12/12 County Fair 

Thur 13/12 Scripture Christmas Assembly 
2.30pm - 3.30pm Hall 

Term 4 Week 10 

Tue 18/12 Jump Rope for Heart 10.20am 
Volunteers Lunch 11.30am 

Wed 19/12 Last day for 2018! 

“Sound Waves” is a word study program 

designed to develop reading, spelling and 

writing skills through 

phonemic awareness. 

Phonemic awareness is 

essentially a knowledge and 

understanding of the 

sounds and sound patterns 

of our language. 

Be Respectful - Be Safe - Be a Learner 
 

I am a safe and respectful learner. 
 

PBL Focus - Being a Star at the bubbler. 
          Aim: To look after and use the bubblers correctly.  

 
use equipment for its purpose          use at break times           turn taps off when finished 
 

right place, right time     take turns          keep water in the sink       follow staff instructions    
 

               Last day for students to earn stars this Term is Friday, 14 December. 

Assembly Award Recipients Week 4 

Class Award Award 

KC Byson McKay Lily Farlow 

KS Bridie Harris Zoe Levis 

K-1N Ruby Harley Oliver Finnigan-Perry 

1-2M - - 

1-2O Olivia Capon Marlee Daley 

2W Sienna Gardiner Ruby-Rose Schafferius 

3-4C Dylan Paget Nicola Gray-Seubert 

3-4D Callum Eckersley Brandon Schafferius 

3-4H Floyd Graham Julie Grimsley 

3-4M Makailee Close Noah Wallace 

5-6L Luke Barnett Oghale Oboidhogo 

5-6S Kody F-Robinson Charlotte Whitehouse 

5-6T Indi O’Shannessy, Ella Davis & Kirra-Lee Webb 

This weeks playground winners 
 

Stage 1: Parker Kennedy   Stage 2: Ollie Byrnes          Stage 3: Jake Alvos 
        Haven Capps                   Charlotte Wright         Blake Butler 
 

The PBL Team meets every Friday. Parents and Caregivers are welcome to attend and 
participate. Meetings are held in the Computer Room at 8:30 am. 



What’s happening 

KPS Aboriginal Parent and Community BBQ 
To celebrate  the end of a successful year and to 
say thanks to all the community, for their support. 
KPS will be holding an end of year BBQ at the 
Kyogle Swimming Pool on Friday, 7 December at 
3.45pm. A big thank you to Kyogle Council for 
supporting this event and giving free entry to all 
attending.  

Kindergarten Orientation  
Our Kindy Orientation program has come to an end for the year and successfully prepared 34 
Preschoolers for ‘big school’. The whole school enjoyed having the little kids here and all the 
Preschoolers cant wait until next year to start Kindergarten. Thanks to the teachers and all involved 
with running this great program. 

Volunteers Christmas Lunch 
We really appreciate the role 
that volunteers play at KPS. 

To say thanks we will be 
holding a luncheon for all 
volunteers on Tuesday, 18 

December at 11.30am.There 
will be activities prior and 

Christmas carols after in the 
hall for all interested. 

2019 Captain Speeches 
Absolutely fantastic work done by our 

prospective 2019 Captains. 
Everyone presented terrific speeches. It 
was very hard deciding who to vote for. 

You should all be Captains! 
Our new Captains for 2019 will be 

announced at the final assembly on 
Monday, 10 December. 

 

Thank you for 
participating in student 
banking this year.  The 

last day for student 
banking is on 
Monday, 10 

December 2018.   
See you all in 2019!! 

Megan Karam 

Annual Assembly 
On Monday, 10 December KPS will hold their major 
annual assembly at the Kyogle High School Hall. As in the past, our School Captains and 
House Captains for 2019 will be announced and the major Year 6 awards and Class Awards 
will be presented. Past experience has highlighted the need for better seating arrangements at 
the hall so that classes, teachers, guests, parents and carers can enjoy the presentations.  
This year the doors to the hall will be shut and we ask that parents/carers and other guests 
remain outside until KPS staff and students are seated.  KPS staff members will then assist 
everyone else to their seats. Thank you for your co-operation and understanding.  
The assembly will commence at 9.45am sharp. 
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Public Notices 

Good job to all those who enjoyed and 
supported our recent SRC Mufti day. 

A whopping $270 was raised and will be 
put towards the Year 6 Celebration Dinner. 
 

All Stage 2 and 3 students eligible to attend 
- plus Welcome to Year 2. 

Tuesday, 4 December 

Jump Rope for Heart kicks off this Term! 
Jump Rope for Heart is a fantastic physical activity and fundraising program 
that has been run by the Heart Foundation for 35 years. It’s a great way for your 
child to keep fit and learn new skills, but it also helps raise funds for vital heart 
research and education programs. 
Since Jump Rope for Heart started in 1983, schools like ours have raised more 
than $75 million for the Heart Foundation’s lifesaving work.  
 
It’s important you register your child online so they can receive the full 
benefits of the program and participate in online fundraising. Simply follow the link below to get 
started. 
https://jumprope.heartfoundation.org.au/2018/Kyogle_Public_School_-_KYOGLE_NSW_-_138275?
utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ExactTarget&utm_campaign  
Students who will be skipping during this time, you can share your online fundraising page with family 
and friends to help raise money for this great cause. 
We will hold our school Jump Off Day in week 10 Term 4 Tuesday, 18 December 10:20am, this will 
mark the end of the program and is a chance for everyone to come together to skip and show off their 
newly learned skills.  
Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program! 

Please note the Trio of Meetings will resume 
Thursday, 7 February 2019 at 10am, Grove House 8 

Geneva St, Kyogle. 
Trio Client Focused Interagency, Kyogle District 

Domestic Violence Committee, Community 
Development. 

Hope you all have a wonderful Christmas  
“Enjoy Enjoy” from us all . 

  

 

Library Message   
Library stocktake started this 

week. Please have a look around 
the house & return any Library 

books that you have. 
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